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ITEM #6: Staff Update #2: Petition for Long-Range Planning for Future Growth 
Consistent with Town Values 
 

 
Council Question:  
Thank you for providing a detailed description and workplan for the many overlapping 
planning-related efforts underway. For the "plan to plan" scope, I did not see reference to one 
of the key goals of that effort (as I understand it) of defining a viable future vision of the town 
that includes quantitative targets of how to achieve that vision - such as housing gaps/targets 
by type and price, where that housing could go, any investments required by the Town, etc. 
Could you please speak to that? 

Staff Response:  

The Plan-to-Plan initiative is currently being scoped by Business Street and is due to the Town on 

March 1st.  Staff are working with Business Street to incorporate quantitative benchmarks as 

well as options for proportional and equitable growth consistent with the guiding statements in 

the FLUM.  

 

 

 

  


